
 
 

3rd Grade Music – Lesson #4 
Due Date: May 29 

 
Hello everyone! 
 
I hope you are doing well! 
 
We will finish out the school year by focusing on RECORDER KARATE! 
 
I have uploaded the Recorder Karate music to my teacher website.  I’ve also written in 
the notes for you for some extra help. 
 
https://www.saintjamesschool.org/~nkeffalas@saintjamesschool.org/natalie-keffalas 
 
Your job between now and May 29 is to send me an audio and/or video recording of 
you playing the recorder songs that you have not earned belts for yet. 
 
After you have completed your test, I will mail a belt to your house so you can tie it on 
your recorder. 
 
If you pass the black belt, I will send a certificate to your house as well! 
 
If you’re not sure what songs you should work on, send me an email and I will give you 
all of the information that you need! 
 
My email address is nkeffalas@saintjamesschool.org 
 
Take care! 
 
Mrs. Keffalas 
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